NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
FOR
FIRE STATION NO. 171 DESIGN SERVICES
RFQ EN 22-080

Thank you to all respondents of the above referenced Request for Qualifications. The City intends
to enter into a contract for Fire Station No. 171 Design Services. The Selection Committee has
scored and ranked the submittals and recommends an award be made to the highest ranked firm:

LEA-Architects, LLC

If you have any further questions regarding the selection process you may contact the Procurement
Office.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Avondale.

W T
Jill Lin
Procurement Officer
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